
 
A Letter signed by both the "Speakers" of the UK Parliament

 
London, United Kingdom, 14. January 2014 
 
A letter signed by both the "Speakers" of the UK Parliament - John Bercow, Speaker of the lower house (The 
House of Commons) and Baroness De Souza, Speaker of the upper house (House of Lords). It thanks UPF very 
warmly for its contribution to "Parliament Week" which was the official parliamentary event that our ELC on 
November 21st - 22nd formed part of. It is a reflection and recognition of about 10 years constant investment 
by UPF in activities at the UK Parliament which included True Mother's speech there in 2011. 

 

 

Dear Robin, 

Parliament Week 2013 was the biggest, the best 
and the most diverse yet, and we would like to 
thank you for helping to make it happen. Universal 
Peace federation represents one of 230 
organisations that signed up to be Parliament 
Week partner, and without your effort, creativity 
and hard work, the week would simply not have 
happen. It is inspiring that so many organizations 
partnered with Parliament Week this year and 
committed to putting on such a diverse and 
creative programme of events; the quality and 
variety was astounding. Many events took place 
outside Westminster; giving people all over the UK 
ways to connect with, celebrate, discuss and 
challenge Parliament and parliamentary 
democracy.  

For some people Parliament Week will be start of 
a closer relationship with their democracy. We 
hope that many more people will be inspired by 
your own event to find out more about what 
happens in Westminster, in their local community 
and about the many ways they can make their 
voices heard. 

Thank you once again and we hope that you will 
take part in Parliament Week in years to come.  

Yours sincerely. 

RT Hon John Bercow MP 
Speaker of the House of Commons 

Rt Hon Baroness D’Souza CMG 
Lord Speaker 

 


